Sent: 02 September 2019 07:47
To: Planning

Subject: OBJ 2019/3728/P

Hi

T want to object to 2019/3728/P

The signage is not appropriate for the area. Nowhere on Endell Street are there illuminated signs, nor
signs of this size. It distracts from the historic area.

There does not seem to be an appropriate traffic management plan for a small street.

It seems inappropriate to move the door to directly under residents balconies

Traftic congestion and delivery noise will surely cause the closure of 2 independent
restaurants (10 cases and Endell Sandwiches) on the other side of the road which are
important local amenities. Whereas we already have a supermarket and a food and wine on
this street

T'have not seen any news of this application and think proper notice has not been given.
Best regards

Local Resident



